
Maths and English: We have been continuing our work with the story 

of the three little pigs. In Maths we have started to look at 

multiplication and division by looking at groups with or without 

criteria i.e. same colour. 

Topic: We have moved onto our science topic, and exploring sounds, 

loud and quiet in particular using untuned instruments and using 

science experiments to make sound including making rice jump. Next 

week will move onto our RE lessons looking at journeys and we will 

link this to Christmas and then continue science in our last week of 

term. 

Class Awards:

Head teachers awards

James: for exploring and getting stuck in to messy mark 

making this week. 

Oscar: for playing twinkl twinkl independently on the chime 

bars

For being safe at school: for going to Birch class new line up 

space to keep us safe with no prompts

PSD: In PSD this week we have explored the subject of sharing and 

turn taking using songs, stories and stage 3 bucket activities (splat 

the shaving foam), each child got to come up to the front of the 

class to splat the shaving foam and make a mess whilst our friends 

waited for their turn. 

Messages from Mrs Dixon: 
- Please, remember to write in the reading record, all the 

interactions you do with your child when reading and to 
send in every day this and their reading books. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 12th December 
at 9:45 for our class assembly ☺ Have a lovely weekend !!


